
Comments:

Mar 23, 2009

Federal Reserve Board Email comments

Dear   Email comments,

Make the banks give you a choice on whether or not to cover overdrafts
AND make them divulge any additional fees at the time of choice. DO NOT
LET BANKS HAVE HIDDEN, TRICKY, OR FRAUDULENT SERVICE CHARGES!

Please allow me the chance to opt-in to overdraft services. This is the
only way that I will truly feel protected.

Sincerely,

Mr. Edmond Meyer
Slidell, LA 70461-3108

Edmond Meyer, Slidell, LA

Subject:

From:

Electronic Fund Transfers


